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From: Roy Hardy

To: Clerk"s Office

Subject: Bylaw 2386 Three Dogs Brewing
Date: May 27, 2021 10:25:57 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

As a resident of Tower A we completely disagree with the City of White Rock allowing this project to proceed.
This is a high class residential complex, we do not need this type of business to be part of our out doors properties,
this is for the enjoyment of the residents, having a Beer Garden, outside Patio does not fit in with what we where to
believe was for our use and our families and Visitors. The noise, disruptions and late night operation is not why we
came to this residential complex. Even the increased size within the complex should not be permitted, as this would
again create more noise, more vehicles and late night noise, as well as late night opening of our parking facilities
You mention that part of this business will remain in its current location, as we all know that property is scheduled
to be demolished and to be occupied by a High Rise Building that we understand the City Hall of White Rock will
move to. It will be interesting as to how the noise, maybe a Music Band or who knows what would be controlled so
as to not disrupt the residents of our Four towers. Sorry we are completely against this project.

Roy and Donna Hardy 1701 - 15152 Russell Ave.

Sent from my iPad
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